High Sheriff of Warwickshire
‘Mrs CRaj\/incfer Kaur Gill
16" April 2025

Andrew Reekes
Wixford Village Hall
The Stables

Church Lane
Wixford

Dear Andrew Reeves and Committee Members

It gives me great pleasure to write to you once again to offer my heartfelt
congratulations on receiving a High Sheriff’s Award. Your recognition was
thoroughly well-deserved, and it was a privilege to honour you during the awards
evening.

As a lasting Reepsake, I have enclosed the citation that was shared on the night. I
hope it serves as a reminder of the incredible contribution you have made to our
community.

The Wixford Village Hall Committee is the backbone of community (ife in Wixford.
This dedicated group of people has worked tivelessly, not for recognition, but
because they truly care about bringing the village together and ensuring that the
village hall remains a hub for social, cultural, and educational activities.

JFrom organizing events that unite locals to ensuring the hall is maintained and
welcoming for everyone, the committee’s passion and havd work have made
Wixford a place where people feel connected. Whether it’s hosting community
meetings, birthday parties, or fundraising events, their commitment never falters.

What makes the committee special isn’t just the work they do, but the genuine
warmth and cave they bring to everything they take on. Their efforts have
transformed the village hall into a space where memories are made, friendships are
formed, and the community thrives.

It is with great appreciation and respect to present the High Sheriff Award to the
Wixford Village Hall Committee, for their unwavering commitment and their
incredible contribution to making Wixford a better place for all.”

Thank you once again for the remarkable difference you continue to make. I wish
you every success in all that lies ahead.

With warmest regards ,

warwicésﬁi're@ﬁigﬁsﬁeri 5.com






